
 

 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF U40352 BOZARD LANE TREDINGTON 
 (STOKE ORCHARD PARISH) TEWKESBURY BOROUGH 

 

Gloucestershire County Council has made an order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) to temporarily close part of the U40352 Bozard 
Lane Tredington from the level crossing to a point approximately 30 metres West. 
 
The reason for the closure is to carry out telecoms maintenance works.  
 
There will be no waiting permitted throughout the duration of the works. 
 
The road is expected to be closed from 08:00 on the 11th July 2022 until 18:00 on the 
15th July 2022 only or until the works have been completed. For further information, 
please contact Gloucestershire Highways on 08000 514 514 or visit 
www.gloucestershire.gov.uk.  
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site.   
 
Pedestrian access to premises on or next to the road and emergency access will be 
maintained.   
 
DATED:  7th July 2022 
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